
Cokeville Junior High Football Players,  

The summer is just about over, but that means that football is about to start. This year Junior 

High Football will begin on Monday, August 18th at 3:30 p.m. We will meet at the weight room 

doors and get our equipment that afternoon. We will practice Monday through Thursday from 

4:00-5:30 p.m. For practice you will need shorts, a t-shirt, cleats, tennis shoes, your physical 

(you can get these at the clinic), a great attitude, and a smile on your face. Coach Jackman and I 

are looking forward to having a great year with you. See you on Monday, August 18th, 2025.  

 

Coaches Tims and Jackman.  


